
KING GEORGE PAC NEWSLETTER – DECEMBER 2023

Mark Your Calendars:

Thursday, Dec 14: Guest Speaker, SACY: Substance
Use Health Promotion Initiative; Distribution to
parents of Purdys chocolates, Snow�ake
ornaments and calendars during an in-person PAC
meeting
Friday, Dec 15: Distribution to students of
remaining Purdys chocolates, snow�ake ornaments
and calendars at the school during lunch time

General IN-PERSON PAC Meeting
Thursday, December 14th at 7:00 PM
Location: King George School’s Cafeteria

Hello, King George Parents!

KG PAC is inviting you to an exciting in-person December
PAC meeting at the school's cafeteria (online Zoom meeting
component will NOT be offered at this time) with a Guest
Speaker that will be talking about Substance Use Health
Promotion Initiative as well as distribution of fundraiser
items, quick update by PAC as well as the absolutely last
chance to purchase snowflake ornaments. Light snacks and
refreshments will be served!

In-person December PAC Meeting Agenda

7-7:30 pm: Distribution of Purdys, Calendars and Snowflake
ornaments to parents; last chance to purchase & get
Snowflake Fundraiser Ornaments this holiday season

7:30-7:50 pm: Guest speaker, followed by Questions &
Answers. More info can be found here and here.

7:50-8:30 pm: Quick update by PAC

BIG THANKS to all who participated in Direct Appeal, Pizza
Lunch, Purdys, Calendars, Pub Night and Snowflake
Fundraisers! It was a tremendous fundraising success! We
were able to raise over $5,500 during this fall! We are
getting closer to our goal to raise $12,000 for the installation
of an additional drinking water filtering station as well as
funding a number of essential programs and events such as
athletics, mathematics, home economics and graduation.

All fundraiser items (Purdys chocolates, snowflakes and
calendars) will be available for a pick up by students on
Friday, Dec 15th during lunch time. All remaining items may

be picked up at the office after Friday Dec 15th.

Ongoing: Direct Appeal Fundraiser
Donations of $20 and above get a tax receipt

KG PAC continues with its fundraising initiative for
graduation ($4,400), Home Economics ($2,600), Athletics
($2,300), Mathematics ($1,200)
Donate through Direct Appeal Here

Jan 12 Next Pizza Fundraiser Date
Order deadline: Monday, January 8, 2024

Can you volunteer? Please reach out to Catherine, our Pizza
Lunch Captain: kgpizzalunch@gmail.com

Order YOUR PIZZA HERE

Upcoming: Raffle Fundraiser
February 2024

We are still looking for Raffle donations! Do you have an
item you would like to donate to the Raffle? Do you work for
a business or services that can donate some Raffle items?
For ex., a nail salon, a massage therapist, a restaurant or
other small business that would like to support our school by
donating an item, a gift card or a service. Please email
KingGeorgeSecPAC@gmail.com and we will coordinate
getting the donated items from you.

KG PAC is on Facebook
Join King George Secondary School community here:

https://www.facebook.com/groups/609729917550979
Yours truly,
King George Secondary Parent Advisory Committee (PAC)
Supporting King George Academics, Athletics, Clubs and Activities
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